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Double L Group Launches DirectAire Cool Cell System to Enhance Poultry House Climate Control 
 
Double L Group, a leading innovator in agricultural ventilation and cooling solutions, proudly 
announces the release of its DirectAire Cool Cell System, a revolutionary product designed to provide 
efficient and reliable cooling for poultry houses. This cutting-edge system is engineered to deliver 
superior performance, reduce water usage, and improve overall bird welfare. 
 
The DirectAire Cool Cell System addresses the critical need for effective temperature control in 
poultry operations, offering a durable, low-maintenance solution that helps producers create an 
optimal environment for their flocks. 
 
Key Features: 

• Increased Water Capacity: The DirectAire Cool Cell System’s unique trough design allows for 
a 20% increase in water capacity compared to traditional systems, ensuring consistent and 
efficient cooling during peak demands. 

• Durable, UV-Resistant Construction: Built with high-quality, corrosion-resistant materials, the 
system is designed to withstand the harsh conditions of poultry houses, providing long-lasting 
performance. 

• Open-Top Design: This feature allows for easy visual inspection and cleaning, ensuring 
minimal downtime and reducing the labor required for maintenance. 

• Customizable Layouts: The system offers multiple configuration options to fit the specific 
needs of each facility, providing flexibility and maximum efficiency. 

 
"The DirectAire Cool Cell System is designed with the modern poultry producer in mind," said Garrett 
Bradford, Poultry Sales Manager at Double L Group. "We’ve focused on delivering a solution that not 
only improves cooling efficiency but also reduces water consumption and maintenance efforts, 
ultimately leading to healthier birds and more productive operations." 
 
For more details about the DirectAire Cool Cell System, please visit www.doublel.com or contact 
Garrett Bradford at gbradford@doublel.com or 563-875-6257. OR VISIT US AT IPPE BOOTH 
#B26023 
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